
Dean Smith
L BERAL SENATOR FORWESIERN AUSTRAL A

14 February 2013

Dear Malcolm

Thank you for your letter dated 4 February 2013 enclosing a copy ofyour review of the
CSIRO's Iie Science o/Tackling Climate Change report.

I appreciate you writing to me on this matter and I will consider the issues you have raised
your coIIespondence.

uld I require any further information, I will be sure to be in contact with you

sincerely

Malcolm{oAeits -

180 Haven Road
PULLENVALE QLD 4069

E SENATOR.SMITH@APH GOVAU


